
Our ’04 Courage Girls Give Back to the Community 

 

On Thursday, November 30, several ’04 Great Falls Courage players and parents gathered 

at Women Giving Back (WGB) in Sterling, Virginia.  WGB is an organization that offers women in 

crisis the opportunity to “shop” for professional, great quality clothing and accessories for 

themselves and their children at no cost. Many of these women have recently left abusive 

situations and live in shelters.  The mission of WGB is to help them move in a positive direction, 

allowing them to confidently present themselves in the professional world, and lending to their 

children's sense of comfort and confidence in their school settings.  Our Courage team 

volunteered as sorters and organizers of donated clothing.  Pre-holidays is WGB’s busiest time 

of year.  The team’s efforts were greatly appreciated!  

 

 

https://womengivingback.net/






 

























 


